[bookmark: _GoBack]CWC SOCCER UNIFORM ORDERS


ALL PLAYERS ENTERING GRADES 4-7 MUST PURCHASE A NEW UNIFORM

Next year’s teams for grades 4-7 will be using different uniforms.  Therefore ALL players (new and returning) MUST purchase a new uniform. The cost will be $60 for two jerseys (one blue, one white), shorts, and a pair of socks. Uniforms for next year’s 3rd and 8th grade teams will remain the same.  Uniforms are now ordered online and will be delivered directly to your home. To place an order:

1. Contact your team’s coach for a player number. If you order a number that has already been taken, you will have to purchase new jerseys. NO REFUNDS will be given.

2. Go to the Kickz Teamwear website https://kickzteamwear.com/collections/west-caldwell-fc to place your order.

Entering 3rd Grade Fall 2016 – The team uniform is the same as last year, only NEW players need to purchase a uniform.  Please check with your coach for a player number and use above website to place your order.

Entering 8th Grade Fall 2016 – Current players do not need new uniforms. If you are a new player or need a replacement uniform, please contact Maria Camerino at mariacams98@gmail.com or 973-226-6050.


There are backpacks, tee shirts, and sweatshirts available through Kickz Teamwear https://kickzteamwear.com/collections/west-caldwell-fc


Please contact Maria Camerino 973-226-6050 or mariacams98@gmail.com if you have any questions.



